
Friends program for the spring 2024

You are warmly welcome to join Friends' activities for the spring of 2024.
To take part in the activities, there is a membership fee of £20 / family and academic year (£10 for one
semester). All the revenue goes back in full to the children.

Invitation with information about what, when and how will be announced on social media and Friends'
bulletin board at the Swedish School in Barnes. About a week before the outing takes place.
Feel free to follow us on
Facebook – Friends of Swedish School London
Instagram – Friends_swedishschool_london

January 19 Friends-fika

A couple of times a year, Friends will arrange “Fika” for children and parents after school hours out on the

schoolyard. This way we get the chance to say hello and get to know each other a bit more. Students pay

£1 for cake and squash. Parents pay £2 for coffee/tea and £1 for cake.

February 7 Coffee morning 9:15 at OSO Art Center, Barnes

February 22 Parents day out (more information to come)

Every spring, Friends will organise trips (during school hours) for parents as an effort to both explore
London and connect with other parents at school. More information will follow later in the spring.

March 8 Friends-fika

April 18 Parents day out (more information to come)

More information will follow later in the spring.

April 19 Friends-fika

May 9 Pub night at Red Lion

From 7 pm and you don’t need to pre-register.

May 18 Bike party

More information will follow later in the spring.

May 31 Friends-fika

Football Swedish School Football at 15:00, Rocks Lane Barnes

Every Saturday children and parents play football together. It's not arranged by Friends but is a popular

activity for many families at the school. Afterwards there is a meet up at the pub Sun Inn. £100/adult and

year.


